
 

To:   IEHP Credentialed OB/GYN Providers 

From: IEHP – Quality Programs     

Date:           December 19, 2022 

Subject: OB P4P Program – Early Postpartum Visit Update 

  

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) has made an update to the OB P4P Program Guide – Early Postpartum 

Visit Measure description. 

UPDATE: The Early Postpartum Visit is recommended to be rendered on or between 7-21 days after 

delivery. 

 

Starting January 1, 2023, IEHP will no longer be paying P4P incentives for early postpartum visits 

between 1 - 6 days after delivery.  

 

IEHP will be conducting chart validation to ensure accurate P4P billing. P4P payments paid for early 

postpartum visits completed between 1 – 6 days after delivery will be subject to recoupment.  

 

The updated OB/GYN P4P Program Guide is available on the IEHP website: www.iehp.org > Providers > P4P 

– Prop 56 – GEMT > Pay for Performance (P4P) Program > OB/GYN P4P Program or click here.  

 

Thank you for your continued partnership in providing quality healthcare to IEHP’s members. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at (909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-

4347 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org. You can also connect with IEHP’s Quality Department at 

QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.iehp.org> For Providers > Plan 

Updates > Correspondence. 
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